To whom it may concern,

My name is Sarah Bush and we the neighbors at Molson Lake Dr and Mojave Bend would like to have a
block party. We are requesting closing down a small portion of the street. There are two ways for people
to come and go and also a way for emergency vehicles as well. We would like to have are event on
August 16, 2008 from 5pm to 10 pm. We have agreements from everyone on this street about closing it
and there were no complaints what so ever. If you have any questions please contact me at 512-796-
8983 or 512-259-4755 thank you for your time.

Thanks,

Sarah Bush



